
 
 

EMS COLLEGE DIGEST – July 18, 2022, Issue 
 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 
Reminder: Faculty Celebration of Accomplishment is on Thursday, August 25 from 4 – 6 p.m. in 
603 Barron Innovation Hub. All EMS faculty, staff, and postdocs are invited. 
 

 
 
MARKETING AND COMMUNICATION - Calling all faculty, staff, and students!  
The College’s Marketing and Communications Office is holding a series of outdoor photo shoots 
and all EMS faculty, staff, and students are invited to have their picture taken. These will be 
professional headshots for use on college and department web directories and in other 
marketing materials. Participants will receive digital copies of their photos for personal use. We 
especially need photos of all new EMS faculty and staff!  

• When: Tuesday, July 26: 2 – 4 p.m., Monday, August 15: 10 a.m. – 1 p.m., and 
Wednesday, September 7: 10 – 1 p.m. 

• Where: All sessions will take place outside the main entrance to the Deike Building that 
faces Burrowes Road. Sessions will take less than five minutes.  

• Please help distribute to all. No appointment necessary, just stop by to get a 
professional headshot. PLEASE come and have your photo taken!  

• Questions: David Kubarek | writer and social media manager | College of Earth and 
Mineral Sciences | The Pennsylvania State University | 116 Deike Building | University 
Park, PA 16802 | Email: dak207@psu.edu | Phone: 814-424-3402 | www.ems.psu.edu  

mailto:dak207@psu.edu
http://www.ems.psu.edu/


 
OFFICE OF THE VICE PROVOST FOR FACULTY AFFAIRS 
 

• At its November 30, 2021, meeting, the Faculty Senate passed a report recommending 
changes to AC80 – Outside Business Activities and Private Consulting. This revision 
effectively consolidated AD77 and AC80, and AD77 is now under revision and will 
pertain only to staff.  

• The changes to AC80 have been implemented and the revised policy became effective 
April 5, 2022. The team in the Office for Research Protections have drafted an 
informational web page to educate faculty on the changes and it is found 
at  https://www.research.psu.edu/node/5159.  

• The College is also required to review our existing AD77 guidelines to make sure they 
are applicable to the new AC80 policy by December 15, 2022, and a subcommittee of 
the College’s Executive Council will be charged with doing that. Revisions to the College 
guidelines will be distributed in the College Digest and posted on the College’s website 
in due course. 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE EMS DIGEST: 

• Please contact Nicola Kiver at nmk17@psu.edu or Olivia Butts at orr3@psu.edu. 
 

https://policies.psu.edu/policies/ac80
https://www.research.psu.edu/node/5159
mailto:nmk17@psu.edu
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